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March 15, 2012
Dear Mayor, Common Council Members & Members of License Committee,

I am writing to you to request approval of a name change to a business
operation in the City of West Allis. Cugino’s Entertainment LLC business
operation is the establishment known as “Crazy Horse” located at 9440 W.
National Avenue. As agent for the corporation, we would like to change the name

to “RHINO”. The LLC would remain the same.

Thank you for your consideration and attention to our request.

Sincerely,

Dominic LaLicata



